
The Deveron Singers 
 

 

Thursday. 23 January 2020 

To whom it may concern: 

On behalf of the Deveron Singers. I am writing to inform you of the help and 

cooperation we received from the Banff Men's Shed, who assisted in moving our 

staging from storage to Banff Academy for our concert in December. Not only 

did they assemble the staging, but returned the following day to dismantle and 

return the staging to storage. 

They were found to be very willing and helpful and we commend them to 

you as an important asset of our community. 

Yours sincerely, 

Christine Palmer (Mrs) 
Hon Secretary 

 


